AGENDA ITEM 7
	Committee 
	Audit Committee
	

	Date: 
	29 June 2009


	


	Audit Commission Letters 2009/10


	Enquiries to
	
	Extn
	Telephone no

	Hannah Cleary
	Governance Officer
	20526
	01245 430526


The Committee are invited to consider the following letters from the Audit Commission, and a reply from the Chief Executive of Essex County Council:
1. Annual Inspection Fee 2009/10 (dated 2 April 2009) 
A letter from the Audit Commission setting out the proposed assessment and inspection work that they will undertake for the 2009/10 financial year at Essex County Council, and the fees proposed for this work plan. 

2. Annual Audit Fee 2009/10 (dated 2 June 2009)
A letter of response from Joanna Killian, Chief Executive of Essex County Council to the Audit Commission with regard to the proposed assessment and fees for the 2009/10 financial year. 
3. Annual Audit Fee 2009/10 (dated 16 June 2009)
A letter from the Audit Commission confirming the fee structure and audit work that they will undertake for the 2009/10 financial year at Essex County Council. 
4.  Annual Audit Fee 2009/10 (dated 2 April 2009)
A letter from the Audit Commission setting out the proposed audit work for the 2009/10 financial year in relation to the Essex Pension Fund. This letter was put before the Essex Pension Fund Board on 24 June 2009, where it was noted. 

